
      We are so glad you’re here today!   

Sunday School 9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service 10:45 a.m. 

Please fill out a Connection Card if this is your  

first time at FBC or to indicate any needs/updates  

you may have.  Return completed form to  

the Welcome Center or place in an offering box. 

MONDAY: Sewing & Quilting Group, 9:30 a.m. 

  Missions Committee Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 

TUESDAY:  Deacon Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY: MomCo, 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. 

  AWANA, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m.   

      115 clubbers last week! 

  Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

  Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY: CBS, 10:30 a.m. 

FRIDAY:  Men’s Chili Cook Off, 6:00 p.m. 

FRIDAY - SUNDAY:  Youth Group Winter Blast 

NEXT SUNDAY:  Fellowship Meal after the morning service  

Cindy will be out of the office from  
January 24 - February 3.  Please submit  
items for the January 26 and February 2  
bulletin by this Wednesday, January 22. 

MORNING WORSHIP 

Scripture Reading: Arnold Guikema 

 Daniel 2:28-49 

Welcome / Announcements / Prayer 

Worship in Song: Joy of the Lord 

 How Great Thou Art 

Parent & Child Dedication 

Worship in Song: The Old Rugged Cross 

 Stronger 

Children Dismissed to Jr. Church 

Message: Nothing Is Hidden From Him 

 Daniel 2:28-49  

CHURCH MINISTRIES CONFERENCE   March 7 - 8, 2025 

We appreciate our volunteers at FBC!  This conference is a fun  
opportunity to equip and encourage each of you.  It offers various 
workshops to choose from.  The theme is AWE - How a High View 
of God Drives Church Engagement.  Check out the booklet at the 
Welcome Center or go to grchurchministriesconference.com.  It is 
held at Calvary Baptist Church in Grand Rapids. FBC will reimburse 
the cost for you to attend. Please sign up at the Welcome Center by 
Sunday, February 16.  See Tim Crabb with any questions. 

Friday - Sunday:  Winter Blast at Grace Adventures 

Thank you for the card with names of friends there, the letter  

from Dr. Steve, and gift.  And of course your faithfulness in  

prayer for so many years.  First Baptist of Fremont will always have a 

special place in my heart because that’s where I found Jesus as my  

Lord and Savior and was taught how to live to please God.  I enjoyed a 

couple of days at Christmas near Ft. Wayne with Stan and Monique and 

their family.  I was sorry to miss Rose’s funeral, but I was able to be 

there with you on-line.  Rose was a good friend most of my life. God is 

faithful and I praise Him daily. Thank you for your continued prayer 

and support.  

In His Precious Name, Lois Carmichael 

Men of all ages are invited to the Iron Men Chili 
Cook Off this Friday, January 24, at 6:00 p.m. in 
the FBC Activity Center.  Bring your favorite chili 
to share.  Join us for an evening of food, fellowship, 
and fun!  Please sign up at the Welcome Center. 

Calling all singers!  Do you like to sing?  Would you enjoy being a part  

of an Easter Cantata?  Christi Handy has volunteered to lead one this 

year.  Please indicate your interest by signing up on the sheet at the  

Welcome Center table.  Also, please indicate the part that you sing. 

 
 
 

Next Sunday, January 26 
after the Worship Service 

Please bring a side dish  
and dessert.  FBC will  

provide hot sandwiches. 

Join Insight Pregnancy Services in changing the lives  
of fathers and mothers in our community.  Pick up a 
baby bottle today in the foyer, start filling it up, and 
return it by Sunday, February 16.   

http://churchministriesconference.com/


 DIANA BEEBE has returned home from rehab.  

 TIM BONT is scheduled for cataract surgery on his other eye this 
Wednesday, January 22.  Please pray all goes smoothly.  

JIM BROWN (Jackie) has been in the ICU at Blodgett.  While his infection numbers are 
coming down, he remains weak and has been dealing with some confusion.   

RAY CARGILL is recovering from an appendectomy. 

DANIEL CRABB spent Wednesday night in the ER but was about to come home  
Thursday morning.  Testing revealed a small blood clot that is partially blocking a liver 
artery.  There will be several follow up appointments to determine the best course of 
action for this new health issue.  Please pray for wisdom for the doctors and that no  
additional issues arise.  

JOY DYKMAN has been released from the hospital and is staying at her daughter’s 
house as she recovers.  Please continue to pray that she will heal well and that she  
experiences no problems with her medications.  

ROSE ECKERT has moved to Illinois to live with her daughter, Alice Holcomb.  Please 
pray for her as she adjusts to not living in her home in Fremont.  Rose would love to get 
mail—her new address is 1611 Carney Ave., Rockford, IL 61103. 

KAY JOHNSON would like prayer as she moved to a new apartment in Muskegon.  Her 
previous one was involved in an apartment building fire and is still not available.   

Please pray for a young man named KINGSTON who is going through a transition in his 
living situation.  Pray that he would seek the Lord during this time. 

LUANNA MERCER’s pathology report came back, and no cancer was detected in the 
lymph nodes and no other treatment is needed. Another answer to prayer. Thank you to 
all who have been praying. 

The NATION OF ISRAEL still has a unique place in the plan of God, and we are exhort-
ed to pray for the peace of Jerusalem.  

EZRA SHAW’s official MRI results aren’t in yet; however, both his oncologist and neuro-
surgeon looked at the images and said there was nothing to be concerned about on their 
end.  His hearing loss was stable.  He will get another MRI in 3 months and another 
hearing test in 6 months.  Ezra’s immune system is bouncing back, so he is done with 
his IV infusions!  Please continue to pray that he will begin eating and drinking by mouth.   

TOM (Joanne Grasley’s brother-in-law) is in hospice care, and it appears his time is very 
short.  Please pray for comfort for the family, and for an opportunity for the gospel for 
unbelieving family members.  

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS  

THOSE WITH ON-GOING NEEDS: 

GALEN BROOKENS  CARL GIBBS (Caleb’s Dad)   

TOMMY HANDY TIM HENRY  

CORY JACKSON  NONA PASSAGE  

JONAS & VERALYN PEDERSEN JOYCE RANDALL  

JACOBO REYES (Enrique’s Dad)  KRISTYN VANDERWALL  

ANDREW WRIGHT (Sarah Boerema’s brother) 

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI 49412  

Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 

  Website: fbcfremont.com 

 

Dr. Steve Witter 

Senior Pastor 

drsteve@fbcfremont.com 

231-335-3054 

PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 

E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or call 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
Chris Anderson 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont  
Jim Brown 
Tim Crabb 

Pete Slovinski 
 

FBC DEACONS 
Matthew Cavner 

Jacob Ekkel 
Dave Gardenour  

Jon Geeting 
Jarred Hibma  

Trystan Posobiec 
Larry Vanderwall 

Pray For Our Military 

Families of the Week:  

Clint Lacure - Kansas (Grasley) 

Dru Nestle - Groton, CT (Marek) 

Zac Norris - Mississippi 

 2-3 Year Old Today: Elissa Hibma & Rachel Eckert 
      Class Next Week: Kristy & Whitney Vanderwall 

 4 Year Old-K Today: Joe & Virginia Howes 
      Class Next Week: Joe & Virginia Howes 

 Nursery Today - SS: Rich & Laurie Brown 
 AM: Cherie Eckert & Billie Newsted 

       Next Week - SS: Barb Gearhart & Bethany Geeting 
 AM:  Barb Gearhart & Barb Schwartz 

 Greeter Today: John & Patsy Beecham 
       Next Week: Trevor & Amanda Brookens 

 Jr. Church Today: Patsy, Hulda, Gideon, & Jim 
   (1st - 6th)  Next Week: Elissa, Carolina, & Jonas 

G I V I N G   a t   F B C  

• Offering boxes are located in the foyer and by the office. 

• Online giving is also available. 

Download the Vanco Mobile app.  You can also go 

to our website (fbcfremont.com) and click on Give 

at the top of the page. 

Bea Abbott:  Home 

Marion Hines:  Home 

Kay Johnson:  Home 

Ruth Wingelaar:  Fountain View 

Praise to God our 
Father, for we are 

fearfully and 
wonderfully made  

in His image. 


